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Subject: Free Concert at Holiday Harbor Amphitheater 

Canyon Lake, CA – The Canyon Lake POA is excited to announce a free concert for the community on June 8, 2019 at the 
newly constructed amphitheater at Holiday Harbor Park. This concert will feature the exceptional top 40's dance band 
Siren's Crush. This group of world-class vocalists will rival anything you see on "The Voice" or "American Idol". Siren's Crush 
is composed of some of the most talented concert musicians working in the music industry today. Joining the group for 
part of the show will be America's Got Talent local star Makayla Phillips. 

The concert will start at 7:30 p.m. However, residents are advised to arrive early as this event will be festival seating. 
Residents may bring their own sand/low beach chairs, blankets, and coolers (food and beverages welcome). 

In January, the Canyon Lake POA completed the new amphitheater at Holiday Harbor Park. The new amenity provides a 
venue for many community activities including concerts, movies, and other special events.

The Canyon Lake Fine Arts Guild, who made a significant donation towards the new amphitheater, is also planning two 
free summer concerts, a Jimmy Buffett tribute concert on June 29, and a Rolling Stones tribute concert on August 10. Both 
concerts start after sunset, at approximately 8 p.m. The Fine Arts Guild is hosting their two free concerts to give back to 
the community for supporting their other concerts throughout the year. 

This year's Movies in the Park will be another fun series to look forward to at the new amphitheater. The series kicks off 
on May 31. Additional movies are scheduled for August 23 and September 27. Movies in the Park is a free summer movie 
series for families in Canyon Lake who enjoy watching movies under the stars. To see this season's schedule visit www.
canyonlakepoa.com/calendars.

About Canyon Lake Property Owners Association
The Canyon Lake Property Owners Association (“Canyon Lake POA”), incorporated in 1968, as a California nonprofit 
corporation, is responsible for the operation and maintenance of the common areas within Canyon Lake. The purpose of 
the Canyon Lake POA is to promote the recreation, benefit, and enjoyment of the homeowners within the community. The 
Canyon Lake POA's mission is to support the Canyon Lake community with exceptional services and solutions, which make 
this a premier place in which to live and work. For more information about the Canyon Lake POA, visit www.canyonlakepoa.
com or call 951.244.6841.
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